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Road Construction Update 
 

For Immediate Release: Thursday, July 28, 2022 

 

Township Road 216 in Lake / Harrison Townships to Close 
for Resurfacing  

 

The Shelly Company is scheduled to resurface TR 216 between County Road 
18 and County Road 11.  The work is expected to begin Tuesday, August 2, 
2022, and continue through Wednesday, August 3, 2022, weather permitting.   
 
Township Road 216 will be closed to traffic while under construction each day 
between 7:00 A.M. and 5:00 P.M.; however, the roadway will remain available 
for emergency vehicles and local traffic.   
  
Please plan alternative routing.   
   
When traveling through the work area, we ask that you please use caution as 
there are unmarked no-passing zones and drop-offs along the edge of the road. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
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